
To all ADF members, we would like to take this opportunity to extend our heartfelt 

gratitude and appreciation for your continued support of our activities. 

 

Aoyama Design Forum (ADF) recently signed a business tie-up contract with the 

Association of Siamese Architects under Royal Patronage(ASA) in Thailand to interact 

with architects and designers of both parties. As a result of this cooperation, ADF will 

encourage opportunities to train Japanese and Thai architects and designers, improve 

social status of them, and interact with each other. From now on, ADF will continue to 

provide a higher quality of design information than ever before. 

 

 

 

Established in 1934, ASA has been committed to fostering Thai architects and to setting 

standards and rules on the architectural profession, and has also partnered with domestic 

and foreign organizations and government institutions. 

 

ASA Website:http://asa.or.th/home/ 

http://asa.or.th/home/

